
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 6:00 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WANN Resumption FI 53585 
 
Hello Mohammad:  The resumption is based upon the CP BPTTA-
20091130AAP.  We will file a license to cover construction for this CP. 
  
Susan 
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 Fax 
stcl@comcast.net 


